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DISSEMINATION OF THE PROGRAM MANAGEMENT MONITORING: 

TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE PROVISION, SIMULATION AND  
PILOT REGIONAL VALIDATION OF THE SBM LEVEL III OF PRACTICE 

 
 
To:      Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 

           CID and SGOD Chiefs 
           Division SBM Technical Working Group (TWG) 

           Public Schools District Supervisors of Mt. Apo and Secondary Schools 
           School Heads of Digos City National High School, G. Reusora Central 

                         Elementary School and Binaton Elementary School 
           All Others Concerned 

 
 

1. This is to disseminate to the field the provisions of unnumbered Regional 

Memorandum dated May 14, 2021 entitled Program Management 
Monitoring: Technical Assistance Provision, Simulation and Pilot Regional 

Validation of the SBM Level III of Practice, contents of which are self-
explanatory. 

 
2. Concerned personnel are expected to prepare and act on the activities 

stipulated in the above-named issuance concerning this Division, provided 

that adherence to City Government of Digos COVID-19 Advisory 
Guidelines No. 04 Series of 2021 is strictly observed. 

 
3. Travelling and other incidental expenses relative to the compliance of this 

regional memorandum shall be charged against local funds subject to the 
usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations. 
 

4. Attached is a copy of the Regional Memorandum and its Enclosures for 
details and reference. 

 
5. For dissemination, guidance and compliance. 

 
 

 
 
                CRISTY C. EPE 

                                   Schools Division Superintendent 
                                                                                                              06/06/2021 


